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This certifies that this Real Estate Professional has agreed to help protect 
Colorado residents from lung cancer by providing up-to-date radon information 

to all clients and encouraging the use of certified radon contractors. 
 

September 5, 2021 

Radon Aware is a program of the Public Health Radon Reduction Roadmap collaborative. The program is sponsored by the Colorado 
Department of Public Health and Environment through the Cancer, Cardiovascular and Pulmonary Disease (CCPD) Grants Program.  


